MPAC Child Safety Complaints

MPAC is committed to child safety.  We have zero tolerance of child abuse and all allegations of will be treated seriously.  

If you are a child who has suffered from abuse please contact our Child Safety Officer by email  Childsafetyofficer@mpac.org.au

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are an adult who reasonably believes that a child has suffered from abuse or is not safe our Child Safety Officer can be contacted by email Childsafetyofficer@mpac.org.au
If a child is believed to be at immediate risk please phone 000



  
